
 

April 16, 2025 
 
via RESS 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
Re:  Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. Reply Submission for Disposition and 

Consolidation of Deferral and Variance Account Application  
OEB File No: EB-2024-0309 

 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Further to the Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1 dated February 26, 2025 (and 
subsequent April 14, 2025 OEB letter approving NT Power’s extension request) in the above 
noted matter, please find enclosed the reply submission of NT Power. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Donna Kwan, CPA, CA 
Regulatory Finance Manager 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
(289) 470-0326  
dkwan@ntpower.ca 
 
cc:  John Vellone, Borden Ladner Gervais 
 All parties 


